
 

 

 

 

Join us on October 20th in the Newark High School 
Large Instruction Room (LGI) to share your input on 
the future of Downtown Newark. A group of students 
from Cornell University's Design Connect program 
that is currently assisting the village's revitalization 
efforts will lead an open house style community 
outreach event.  They would like to learn different 
perspectives, opinions and desires for the 
development of Newark. Stop by and have an impact 
on the future of your community! 


